
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Avalon Borough Swimming Pool to be closed for the 2024 Season 

 
To the residents of Avalon Borough and other pool patrons, 
 
    Avalon Borough Swimming Pool will be closed for the 2024 season in order to conduct needed repairs 
and maintenance to the facilities’ pumping systems. 
 
     During the operation and maintenance of the pool during this past 2023 season, the Public Works 
Department discovered that the swimming pool was leaking massive amounts of water from an unknown 
source.  Emergency repairs were conducted in an effort to identify and isolate the leaks in order to keep 
the pool open last summer, but more intensive investigations and repairs will be needed to fully identify 
and repair these issues. 
 
     During the closure, Avalon Borough will be excavating certain areas in and around the pump house, 
conducting tests and monitoring water usage along with identifying and repairing potential leak sources. 
 
     In addition to these immediate issues, the pool is also in need of a new replacement liner, new off-season 
cover, repair/replacement of the iconic frog, and additional upgrades needed for a more complete 
restoration.   These investments and repairs are currently estimated to cost approximately $350,000.  The 
Borough has already begun to actively seek out and apply for grants from multiple sources to help with 
these high restoration costs. 
 
     Although the pool will not be open this coming summer, the Borough wishes to remind all residents that 
the rest of the park will be fully accessible and ready for use in 2024.  There is a brand-new Basketball 
Court, new children’s playground, our restored bridge over the creek, paved walking track, along with a 
brand new covered Shelter #3 that will be available to rent as well.   
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of our great parks and facilities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Avalon Borough Council 

  BOROUGH OF AVALON 
640 California Avenue 

Avalon, PA  15202 

Phone: 412-761-5820 

Fax: 412-761-5953 

info@boroughofavalon.org 


